
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS


[bookmark: _Hlk133835991]Frio County is seeking to contract with a qualified Administration/Professional Services to administer the Resilient Communities Program Grant, through the Texas General Land Office (GLO).  Proposal of services and a statement of qualifications can be submitted to the attention of Frio County Auditor’s Office at 500 E. San Antonio St. Ste. #3, Pearsall, TX 78061. Deadline to receive proposals in the County Auditor’s Office is 3:00 P.M., August 29, 2025. Proposals received after the time indicated will be returned unopened. The County reserves the right to negotiate with any and all individuals or firms that submit proposals, as per the Texas Professional Services Procurement Act and the Uniform Grant and Contract Management Standards. Section 3 Residents and Business Concerns, Minority Business Enterprises, Small Business Enterprises, Women Business Enterprises, and Labor Surplus Area firms are encouraged to submit proposals. For more information, visit https://www.co.frio.tx.us/.



